
 

 

JDPC Closing Extended Through May 15, 2020 

  

To align with the recommended extension for Johnson County, Just Dogs PlayCare will extend 

our closure through Friday, May 15th.  We again appreciate your loyalty and 

understanding.  And we can’t thank you enough for the purchases and donations! 

 

Here’s an article from Purina that may help you and your dogs (and cats 😊) continue to adjust 

to the new “routine”. 

https://www.purina.com/articles/dog/activities/10-tips-to-keep-dogs-and-cats-happy-indoors 

 

All of us at JDPC can’t wait to see you soon! 
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